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Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association 

Meeting Minutes 

July 13, 2017 

7:00 pm Joey Albelleira’s House 

 

 

 

In Attendance: 

Joey Albelleira, Natalie Stevens, Lynn Humphreys, Mike Humphrey, Janie Conrad, Doug Gallant, 

Lori Bartkiw, Jason St. Hilaire, Lorri Arnold, Danny Faulkner 

 

Regrets: 

Chelsea Burgess, Calvin O’Driscoll, Anne Bennet, Andrew Lowery, Gina Dunn, Melissa Arnold 

 

Business: 

1) Natalie will draft an email and online survey to be sent to all members regarding 

selection of the updated jersey logo and colours. Deadline will be one week from the 

time the finished email is sent out. 

2) Once the final decision is made on the jerseys, it will be discussed on whether to replace 

just the white jerseys this year or all of the jerseys. Jeff will be contacted regarding price 

and quantity. 

3) Joey met with Mike Langille and the presidents of East Hants, Cole Harbour, and 

Dartmouth associations to discuss the upcoming season. Registrars will meet after 

registrations close to discuss player numbers and levels. Cole Harbour will wait until 

August 20 to hear from Eastern Shore regarding players trying out in Cole Harbour. 

4) It was clarified that all novice teams will only be playing half ice games from December 1 

to January 15, with a maximum of 15 games in the season. A jamboree counts as 3 

games. 

5) It was discussed that the association needs a job description for the Ref in Charge 

position. 

6) HNS will provide training for new referees. 

7) It was clarified that all associations use TIm Bit jerseys in novice with some associations 

using their team colours. Chelsea will order as many jerseys as she can and will try to get 

them in black and yellow. She will also ask if the jerseys are to be given to the player at 
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the end of the season or used for several years. This will help the association decide on 

what the Tim Bit teams will be wearing this season. Further discussion is needed on 

whether the advance/intermediate teams should wear the Mariners jerseys. 

8) Changes were made to the walk-in registration and the closing of registration. It was 

moved to August 16 from the 20th. 

9) Projected date for conditioning camp to start is September 16 with tryouts starting 

around September 20. 

10) Parents who are requesting their child play out of area will be notified that they must 

register with the association they belong to. Each request must then go through the 

proper procedures. 

11) Tracey Avery was voted in as the Peewee coordinator for the upcoming season. 

12) Natalie will share the updated financial policy and forms. She will also hold a meeting 

for all new treasurers this fall. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

Next meeting TBA. 


